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I am opposed to HB 2027 on many levels. I object to my Representative-Knute Buehler- handing off
resposibility for introducing this bill to Rep Gene Whisnat. It apppears that there was financial incentive for
Rep. Buehler to repay a favor for significant campaign contributions. The bridge spanning the Deschutes
to link East and West Bend trails will not only help complete a long awaited sunriver to Tumalo trail but
allow many more local resident to get outside and enjoy walking, running and biking without driving to an
access point.  Please do not pass this bill in the Senate.

Sicnerely
Linda Burgel
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